iNC
2-1, Otemachi 2-Chome

Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-8105 JAPAN
March 23, 2020

Product Change Notification Letter

Dear Valued Customer

This letter is to inform to users of Cellufine Q-500. The production of Cellufine Q-500 has
been manufactured with pilot scale production facility. However, , We decided to use other
existing larger industrial scale manufacturing facilityin addition to the pilot scale facility for this
product. This is in order to ensure stable supply in anticipation of future demand expansion. With
the addition of the facility, the production scale will be up to about 5 times as large as current pilot
facility. -

There will be no change in raw materials, basic manufacturing formulas, specifications, etc.
according to this change.

Product name:
Cellufine Q-500

Product Change:
Adding manufacturing facility

Reason of change:
Due to expanston of demand for Cellufine Q-500

Schedule:
Apply shipping after June

We appreciate your support and cooperation. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our
staff below
JNC Corporation {Tokyo Head office), Japan

Shigeru Yamamoto (shigeru.yamamoto@jnc-corp.co.jp)
TEL: +81-3-3243-6150
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Toshiharu Iwata

Technical
manager JNC
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